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Date: July 1, 2024 

To:  Mayor Kudron and the Board of Trustees 

From: Matthew Reed, Director of Public Works 

Re: Approval of Road Striping 

 

Background 

 The Town of Grand Lake has budgeted $40,000.00 for dock maintenance.  We have 
received a bill from BW Welding for $19,081.00.  This is the same company that did all of our 
dock welding for the installation of the new docks last year.  For this price we repaired and 
fabricated the damaged docks to work at the East Inlet boat ramp.  Being that the docks were 
bent and needed major repair this cost was more than anticipated.  We had to custom fabricate 
the attachments to shore, hinges, and the sleeves for them to travel up and down on.  All work is 
complete, and we have an incredible product.  
  

  

Motion 

If the Board of Trustees desires to accept the invoice from BW welding:  

I move to accept the invoice from BW Welding for the welding on the docks.   


